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“Moses is saying two things about leadership. A leader must lead from the front: he or she 
must “go out before them.” But a leader must not be so far out in front that, when he turns 
around, he finds no one following. He must “lead them out,” meaning, he must carry people with 
him.”    ~Jonathan Sacks 

These words are at the heart of Paul Fink’s leadership style. As his tenure comes to an end, I’d 
like to take this opportunity to thank Paul for his hard work and dedication. 

The role of President of a congregation is never easy. It’s a volunteer job where one constantly 
balances the needs of every person connected with the Temple, not to mention the needs of the 

building itself. And all of that is on a regular year. And the past year, has hardly been regular. 

Paul stepped into the enormous role of helping us navigate in person experiences as the Pandemic was coming into 
one of its lulls. Throughout it all, he was pulled in countless directions. He found volunteers to check-in people for 
safety and health (which often included himself),  he supported our leaders, he helped to rewrite and reorganize our 
systems and procedures, he constantly came into the Temple to see to logistical needs, and he sought to support so 
many who went through difficult times.  

Paul always approached challenges with kindness, thoughtful logic, and a sense of equity.  While it is not possible to 
please everyone, Paul certainly tried his best to do so.  

Most people would say, “dayeinu,” that would have been enough, but not Paul. On top of these many roles, Paul 
found time to lead one of our Circles groups quite effectively and with the skill of a true teacher and guide. He  
continued to participate in the choir, and he became one of our streaming volunteers in setting up a phone each 
week to use as our zoom camera in the Sanctuary.   

He led the weekly announcements with presence and even managed to throw in several references to the weekly 
theme, sermon or random moment on the fly.  

And he attended everything. If there was a b’nai mitzvah without a volunteer, Paul filled in. If there was a meeting he 
needed to attend, or a person who needed his time, Paul made time to be present.  

Through it all, Paul kept a calm and soothing presence. If there was a tricky subject to discuss at a Board meeting, 
Paul made sure to let people have a voice, and yet direct the conversation to its natural conclusion. 

And so, I hope you will join me in saying todah raba- thank you so much to our outgoing president for his dedication, 
countless hours of work, leadership, and for being a genuine exemplar.   

Personally, I will miss our weekly conversations, and the discussions we had about the greater world. I’m so glad that 
goodbye to his role as President does not mean goodbye to his active role at our congregation. I look forward to  
continuing to work with Paul in  the areas that he cares most deeply about including but not limited to community 
building, social justice, and music. Most of all I wish him and his family time for renewal and rest.  

And with every outgoing president, there must also be an incoming President. 

I’d like to extend a joyous mazal tov to our incoming President, Seth Berman, who made the swift decision to step up 
into this role. Seth is no stranger to the role and the congregation. He has a great love for the Reform movement and 
its institutions, and for our community. I look forward to partnering with him in the great work of lifting up our  
congregational values, hopes and vision: one of inclusion, welcome and family.  

Additional gratitude to all of our lay leaders who are stepping down, and a heartfelt mazal tov to all who are stepping 
up to take on new leadership roles. Temple wouldn’t be able to properly function without each of you.  

I hope that you will join us on Friday night, June 3rd as we install our lay leaders for their upcoming terms. During the 
Service we will also celebrate Pride Shabbat and honor our LGBTQ+ friends with special readings.  

May all of us work together: congregants, lay leaders and clergy, to create a loving and caring community, dedicated 
to the sacred work of making the world around us more tolerant, benevolent and just.  

Rabbi Rosenthal’s Message 

http://www.bnai-israel.org




My Year as President 

Dear Temple Families, 

By the time you read this bulletin, I will no longer be the President of B’nai Israel Reform 
Temple. While most of our presidents serve for three consecutive one-year terms as  
permitted under the Temple’s constitution, I decided to serve only one term. I will, however, 
be continuing to serve on the Executive Board.  

I am leaving the presidency in the capable hands of Seth Berman, who has agreed to take 
over the reins of B’nai Israel for a second time. Now that I have done this job for one year, I 
am humbled by those many people who have generally served for three years each as our 
past presidents. Their efforts cannot be underestimated. 

It goes without saying that the 2021-2022 year has been extremely challenging: We  
reopened to in-person services; established and continually adjusted vaccination and mask 
policies; had hybrid in-person and streaming High Holidays, including a tent for outdoor  

services; increased security; and in March, we resumed events with food being served. Several people expressed 
concerns to me about the reduction of Temple activities, but in reality, we have progressed much faster in hosting 
programs and events than most temples around the country.  

If you have not done so already, NOW IS THE TIME TO REENGAGE WITH THE TEMPLE. Please participate in  
activities and volunteer to help with committees and events. THE TEMPLE NEEDS YOU! Our future depends upon 
this. 

Please reach out to the lay leadership and clergy to express your desires for programs and services. The world is 
constantly changing, and we want to adapt to the needs of our members. 

It is often said that “you get back what you put in.” Your participation will give you a greater sense of connection to 
the Jewish community on Long Island, and help us to thrive into the future. We cannot do it without you. 

I would like to close by thanking the Executive Board, the Trustees, the Rabbi and Cantor, Karen Smollins, our  
numerous committees, Brotherhood and Sisterhood, the Religious School faculty, and all of the other volunteers for 
the tremendous work they have done over the past year to keep our School and Temple running safely and  
effectively in-person and online in these trying times. Without you, B’nai Israel would not be the wonderful and  
welcoming community that it is. 

L’shalom, 

Paul 

President’s Message                Paul Fink 

Incoming President’s Message           Seth Berman 

On behalf of the entire congregation I would like to take a few lines of this months bulletin to 
thank Paul Fink for his tireless dedication to B’nai Israel over the past year. Paul handled  
everything that was presented to him with the utmost thought and dignity. I look forward to  
having Paul continue his work on the executive board in his new position.  

I would be remiss if I also didn’t give a big thank you to Mary Fink. I have seen first hand what 
being the spouse of a Temple President can mean.  

l’Shalom 

Seth 

Board Installation - Friday June 3rd at 8:00 pm 



Religious School News 
 

We would like to thank all the parents, students and staff for their cooperation and  
enthusiasm and for making this Religious School year so successful!! 

Please watch the mail for registration packets for the next school year and return them as 
soon as possible!  Packets will also be available on the Temple’s website  
(www.bnai-israel.org), and in the Temple Office. 

We will be offering four evening Hebrew classes in July and August.  The dates are July 5 and July 
19, August 2 and August 16 from 7:00-8:30 pm.  All Religious School students are encouraged to  
attend these sessions to maintain their Hebrew competency during the summer months. 

Have a wonderful and safe summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Religious School Hebrew Classes 

The dates for the four summer evening Hebrew classes will be Tuesdays July 5, July 19, 
August 2, and August 16 from 7:00 - 8:30 pm.  There is a suggested donation of $18 for all 
four sessions.  These classes will ensure your child's continued success in Religious 
School.  To register please fill out and send in the form below to the Temple office or call the 
Temple office (631) 563-1660. 

 

                                                                              will attend        summer Hebrew lessons.   

 

He/she was in grade             and this year's Hebrew teacher was                                         .      

                    

 

                                                                                           Enclosed is a check for $  ____                  

            parent signature                       home telephone              

 

http://www.bnai-israel.org


Rabbi and Cantor led a meaningful service for Yom HaShoah Shabbat on April 29th.  Thank you to fellow congregant, 

Edith Gross, for sharing her very personal story of her survival during the Holocaust.  It was so powerful.   

We celebrated Yom Ha’Atzmaut at the May 6th Shabbat service. The service included some prayers for Israel.  

Thank you to the choir for providing us with songs and to choir director, Roselyn.  Happy to have you back and  

continued healing.  Thank you, Rabbi and Cantor, for teaching us some Israeli dances at the oneg. 

On May 27th, we will celebrate Memorial Day Shabbat with special readings to honor all of those who have died in 

service to our country. 

We will celebrate Pride month at the Shabbat service on June 3rd. 

Come celebrate the holiday of Shavuot and our confirmand at the Shabbat service on June 10th. 

We are busy planning some special events for the summer months! Mark your calendars for Shabbat on the Beach 

for Friday, July 22nd! 

The next meeting of the Ritual Committee will be on Tuesday, June 21st at 1:00 p.m. 

Enjoy the beautiful weather!   

Ritual Committee                 Sandy Weber 

June 4th:  Numbers ch. 1 vs. 1 through ch. 4 vs. 20 
Hosea ch. 2 vss. 1 through 22 
 
June 11th:  Numbers ch. 4 vs. 21 through ch. 7 vs. 89 
Judges ch. 13 vss. 2 through 25 
 
June 18th:  Numbers ch. 8 vs. 1 through ch. 12 vs. 16 
Zechariah ch. 2 vs. 14 through ch. 4 vs. 7 
 
June 25th:  Numbers ch. 13 vs. 1 through ch. 15 vs. 41 
Joshua ch. 2 vss. 1 through 24 

Torah and Haftarah Readings  

Alicia & Marcia Ulberg on the occasion  
of their daughter Jenna becoming a Bat Mitzvah. 

Jeanine Denes & James Manning on the occasion  
of their son Michael Murphy becoming a Bar Mitzvah. 

Stacey & Sergio Zurbaran on the  
Confirmation of their daughter Sofia 







https://birtoakdale.wufoo.com/forms/shji9g41cuh3ml/




We gratefully acknowledge the following donors for their contributions to B’nai Israel Reform Temple: 

Donations & Contributions  

To make a donation online please visit  bnai-israel.org/donations 

Ira Rosenfeld Memorial Scholarship Fund 
Alice & Mike Lambert   In memory of Murray Goldstein 
 
Help-A-Family Fund 
Linda & Nick Monaco   In memory of Herbert Isaacs 
Rochelle & Gerald Slochevsky Donation 
 
Outreach for HIAS – Ukraine 
Suzanne & Mark Wittenberg  Donation 
Barbara & Lawrence Mutz  In memory of all the murdered and persecuted who’ve come before 
Eileen & Robert Goldberg  Donation 
Lori & Alan Saltus   In memory of Richard Saltus 
Lori & Alan Saltus   In memory of Philip Rauchman 
Lloyd & Stephanie Levine  On the occasion of Paige Levine graduating from Sachem east High School 
 
General Fund 
Sheila & Stuart Marcus & Family In memory of my uncle Murray Goldstein 
Toby Bolson    In loving memory of my mother-in-law Mary Leah Bolson 
Bonnie Glenn    In memory of Murray Goldstein 
 
Outreach 
Michelle & Jim Interlicchio  In memory of Bob Wiener 
 
Ethan William Snair Memorial Fund 
Gammie                                    In loving memory of my beloved grandson Ethan William 
Grandma                                  In loving memory of my grandson Ethan William Snair 

https://bnai-israel.org/donations/


Ducks Fund Raiser Update 

Our Long Island Ducks season got off to a cold, wet, but profitable start on opening weekend, April 23.  Our earliest 
opening in three years was not great weather for baseball, with a smaller than normal Saturday night crowd, but  
fireworks kept fans in the ballpark and a dozen Temple volunteers earned $1,501 in commissions for B'nai Israel.   

Two weeks later a rainy weekend cancelled the game and as we go to press the weather forecast for our third game 
in mid-May is iffy, at best.  But the season extends into September.  We're scheduled to work every Saturday and 
Wednesday game.  And sometimes we’re asked for volunteers to help out, (and earn commissions,) at other big 
games throughout the regular season and playoffs.  Earning a 10% commission on all we sell at stadium food and 
beverage stands, this fund raiser is by far the largest source of "outside" income for the Temple and more profitable 
than all other fund- raising activities combined. 

Income is limited only by how many volunteers we can provide to work the stands.  We are fortunate to have five first
-time volunteers sign-up for 2022 and three were there on opening night, pulling their weight along with our  
experienced pros.  More volunteers are always needed and welcomed.   Minimum age is 16 and Community Service 
credit is offered to high school students upon request.  Games in June are scheduled for the 4th, 8th, 18th, 22nd and 
25th.  Check the Temple calendar for June and July dates.   

No one is asked or expected to work all our games.  Some work only a few.  Others work most.  But we can use and 
appreciate whatever help we get.  For further information and to volunteer, email ducks@bnai-israel.org.   

Check Thursday morning Temple announcements for weekly updates. 

with the 

Saturdays 
June 4th 
June 18th 
June 25th 
July 2nd 
July 23rd 

August 13th 
August 27th 

September 10th 

Wednesdays 
June 8th 

June 22nd 
July 6th 

July 13th 
July 27th 

August 17th 
August 31st 

September 14th 
 
 

mailto:ducks@bnai-israel.org


For updates visit bnai-israel.org and see the weekly emails. June 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2
10:30am Chair Yoga

3 It's Pride
Month!

8pm Shabbat Service,
Board Installation &
Pride Shabbat

4
10am Torah Study &
Adult Ed (bamidbar)
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

5 6 7
7:30pm Sisterhood
Board Meeting

8
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

9
10:30am Chair Yoga

10 Bulletin
Deadline

7:15pm Family,
Confirmation, &
Shavuot Service

11
9:30am Morning
Service with Bat
Mitzvah of Jenna
Ulberg

12
8am Fishing Trip

13 14 15 16
10:30am Chair Yoga
8pm Temple Board
meeting

17
7pm Tot Shabbat
8pm Shabbat Service

18
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

19 20
7:30pm Finance
Committee

21
1pm Ritual
Committee Meeting
6:30pm Sisterhood
Donor Dinner - Mama
Lombardi's

22
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

23
10:30am Chair Yoga

24
8pm Shabbat Service
& Sisterhood
Installation

25
3pm Afternoon
Service & Bar Mitzvah
of Michael Murphy
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

26 27 28 29 30
10:30am Chair Yoga



For updates visit bnai-israel.org and see the weekly emails. July 2022
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
8pm Shabbat Service

2
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

3 4 5
7pm Summer Hebrew
Class

6
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

7
10:30am Chair Yoga

8
7:15pm Family
Service

9

10 Bulletin
Deadline

11 12 13
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

14
10:30am Chair Yoga

15
7pm Tot Shabbat
8pm Shabbat Service

16

17 18
7:30pm Finance
Committee

19 Sisterhood
Planning
Meeting

7pm Summer Hebrew
Class

20 21
10:30am Chair Yoga
8pm Temple Board
meeting

22
6pm Shabbat at the
Beach

23
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

24 Brotherhoo
d
Breakfast
(Tentative)

25 26 27
5pm Ducks
Concession Stand

28
10:30am Chair Yoga

29 Raindate
for
Shabbat at
the Beach

7:30pm Musical
Shabbat

30

31
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Yahrzeits 

June 3rd 
  Miriam Armoza 
*Herb Baker 
*Jacques J. Benjamin 
*Edward Bick 
*Harry Bobrowsky 
*Lillian Crane 
*Dr. Theodore Eden 
*Hyman Farfel 
  William Feinstein 
*Dr. Seymour Fuchs 
*Emanuel Gaba 
*Lena Greif 
*Jeremiah Hoffman 
  Arvi Hurskainen 
*Harry Kamilar 
*Nathan Klein 
*David Krugman 
*Charles J. Levy 
  Marion Levy 
*Mel Licht 
  Shirley Lindner 
  Joseph McKeefry 
  Harriette Meyers 
*Dora Moskowitz 
*William Oberleder 
*Lee Pessah 
  Gussie Puller 
*Hattie Reitberg 
*Dovid Shlomo Rieber 
*Stephanie Dee Roth 
*Mary Schechtman 
*Harry Scheck 
*Susan Ingrid Schlesinger 
  Frank Socolow 
  Seymour Sokolik 
  Irene Steiner 
*Norbert Steinhauer 
*Abraham Stone 
*Howard Tekulsky 
*Nathan Ullman 
*Jacob Weinstein 
  Gertrude Wolfson 
  Joseph Zilber 
*Dorothy Zuckerman 
 
 
 

June 10th 
*James Amato 
*Abraham Balfour 
*Lt. Robert J. Baumgart, USMC 
  Florence Blatt 
*David Bobrowsky 
*Kimberley Brandt 
*Jacob Bukzin 
*Irving Cotten 
*Willilam Egelman 
*Thelma Erdman 
  Frieda Forman 
*Louis Freeman 
  Eleanor Glaser 
*Essie Gottlieb 
  Anthony Haines 
*Isidore Ivler 
  Selma Jacobs 
*Jane Jordan 
*Irwin Lewis 
  Mark Wayne Lewis 
  Daniel Lieberman 
*Aaron Marks 
  Chester Maynard 
*Sarah Ober 
  Marion O’Neill 
*Seymour Price 
*Leo Roth 
*Robert Steinberg 
*Leon Tepner 
  Iris Wolfson 
*Paul Wolfthal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHALOM MEMORIAL  
CHAPELS, INC. 
Funeral Directors 

Complete graveside service with casket 
$4530.00 

760 Smithtown ByPass, Smithtown, NY 11787 
Tel: (631) 360-1600   Fax: (631) 630-7978 

www.shalommemorialchapelsinc.com 

June 17th 
*Anna Anapoell 
  Irving Avnet 
  Edward Ballin 
*Marilyn Baraw 
*Beatrice Baslaw 
  Mordechai Yehuda Bieber 
  Dora Cheifitz 
  Solomon Chernow 
*Nathan Edward Esbin 
  Gloria Feigeles 
  Hannah Freiman 
*Pauline Gershowitz 
*Stanley Hobish 
*Abraham Jacobson 
*Pearl Alter Jacobson 
*Richard Katz 
*Sara Altman Kersch 
*Ruth Labelle 
*Molly Landsman 
*Charles Levine 
*Joel Lindenbaum 
  Roberta Mahl 
*Meyer Mandel 
  Sarah McKeefry 
*Harry Pollack 
*Robert Rubin 
  Margit Scher 
*Phyllis Schutzman 
*David Shapiro 
*Isidore E. Slavkin 
*Katie Weiner Slavkin 
*Shirley Snyder 
  Robert Stahl 
*Alfred Stalder 
  Hilda Strauss 
*Louis Treshan 
  Martin Tuller 
*Ella Weinstein 
  Isaac Wenowsky 
*Albert Wilans 
  Carl Winston 
  Rose Wolfson 
*Cudyk Zygielman 
 
 
 
 

Condolences:   
The B’nai Israel Congregational Family extends its deepest condolences to the Isaacs family on the loss of Lee’s 
husband Herbert who passed away on March 21, 2022; to the Ullman family on the loss of Liz’ mother, Shaindy; to 
the Linder family on the loss of Susan’s stepfather, Lee Ira Hecht; and to the Hanlon family on the loss of Debbie’s 
mother Marjorie Bernstein.    
 
May they find comfort in the blessings of good memories that will always be theirs. 

June 24th 
  Beatrice Becker 
*Frances Benjamin 
*Saul Bleiweiss 
*Alan I. Bolson 
*Lori Brickman 
*Sidney Captain 
*Jacob Cohen 
*Sylvia Cohen 
*Anna Flayton 
*Leon Gottlieb 
*Veronica Greenberg 
*Murray Horowitz 
*Lawrence Kay 
*Harry Klein 
  Max Kwalbrun 
*Ruth Leiman 
*Leonard J. Levine 
*Sydney Lovitt 
*Eleanor Malchman 
  Robert Mandresh 
*Pauline Precker 
*Nathan Raynes 
*Etta Reiser 
  Murray Rosenthal 
*Derek Rubin 
*Ruth Rudick 
  Burton Schaber 
*Edward Schwartz 
*Elia Sharon 
*David Shorr 
  Stacy Silver 
  Robert Stoll 
*Annette Topf 
*Dr. Stanley Wallace 
  Judith I. Wenowsky 

PLEASE CONTACT US WHEN 
SOMEONE IS SICK OR IF THERE 

IS A DEATH IN THE FAMILY 
so that the Temple can  
extend its assistance.  

Before making any funeral  
arrangements, please call. 

 
See Temple Directory  
for phone numbers. 

I.J. MORRIS, INC. 
Jewish Funeral Directors Since 1888 

21 E. Deer Park Road , Dix Hills  (631) 499-6060 
55 North Station Plaza, Great Neck (516) 487-8600 
46 Greenwich Street, Hempstead  (516) 486-2500 

1895 Flatbush Ave., Brooklyn   (718) 377-8610 
114-03 Queens Blvd., Forest Hills (718) 263-5365 
21 W. Broad Street Mt. Vernon  (914) 664-2062 

 
www.ijmorris.com  

Preplan—call for information  
Monuments by I.J. MORRIS, INC. 



We are selling Grocery Store Food Cards! 
Contact Rich Lindner (516) 641-8050  

or the Temple Office to purchase.   
Consider donating food cards to the Temple’s  

Outreach Committee to help others in our  
community who are in need of some assistance.  

Cards can be delivered to you! 

http://www.opdv.ny.gov/
https://nyprojecthope.org/
https://nyprojecthope.org/
https://omh.ny.gov/


B’nai Israel is limited to these  
caterers for any celebration in the 
Temple Social Hall. Please see 
Kitchen Committee with any  
questions or requests. 

 

Lessing's Caterers  
(631) 277-7800 
(631) 581-0022 

 

Mitzvah Caterers of Plainview 
(516) 938-1310 
(516) 351-0661 

 

Woodbury Kosher 
(516) 681-7766 

 

Zan’s Kosher Caterers 
(631) 979-8770 

 

Miller Place Bagel & Deli 
(631) 331-4576 
 
Pastrami & Friends 
(631) 499-9537 

Temple Caterers 

Temple Directory 

President, Seth Berman    president@bnai-israel.org 

Past-President, Paul Weber 

Vice Presidents: 
 Executive Vice President, Joel Silverman 
 Buildings & Grounds, Marcus Mitchell  bandg@bnai-israel.org 
 Fundraising, Debby Lyons    fundraising@bnai-israel.org 
 Administration, Paul Fink 

Treasurer, Mike Lambert    treasurer@bnai-israel.org 

Financial Secretary, Barbara Abrams  financial@bnai-israel.org 

Recording Secretary, Natalie Berhumoglu 

Trustees: Jeannette Berman, Arthur Diamond, Joi Garvin, Thea Gunther, Debby 
Lazen, Fran Leiboff, Richard Motlin, Stephanie Plewka, Allison Rothstein, Barbie 
Saslau, Ellen Spergel, Jay Tuller, and Sandy Weber. 

Representatives: 
Brotherhood: Gil Sacks, Sisterhood: Ellyn Harris, School: Paige Sacks 

Legal Representative: 
Steven Taitz 

Clergy 

67 Oakdale, Bohemia Road, Oakdale, NY 11769  Website  www.bnai-israel.org 
Phone (631) 563-1660 Fax (631) 563-9816  Email  office@bnai-israel.org 

To place a Business Card sized 

advertisement please contact 

the office. Space is limited. 

Advertising 

Temple Office  

Chairperson, Alice Lambert 

(631) 589-1375 

Religious School Office 

(631) 563-1663 

school@bnai-israel.org 

Bar/Bat Mitzvah Scheduling 

Fran Baker 

(631) 567-1537 

Rabbi Jessica Rosenthal (928) 925-3279 rabbi@bnai-israel.org 
Cantor Ilana Plutzer     cantor@bnai-israel.org 
Rabbi Emeritus Dr. Steven Moss   rabbiemeritus@bnai-israel.org 

Board of Trustees as of 6/1/2022 

Committees, Groups, and other individuals to know... 

Choir Director, Roselyn Selmanoff 

Sisterhood President, Thea Gunther  sisterhood@bnai-israel.org 

Brotherhood President, Gil Sacks   brotherhood@bnai-israel.org 

Membership      membership@bnai-israel.org 

Ritual Chairperson, Sandy Weber   ritual@bnai-israel.org  

Donations Committee    donations@bnai-israel.org 

Youth Group  
Patricia Ellner & Deborah Daniel 

Landscaping Joel Silverman & Lesli Vohwinkle 

Outreach, Alice Lambert (631) 589-1375 lambert1@optonline.net 

Communications     
Jeannette Berman  (631) 775-6147 webmaster@bnai-israel.org 

Religious School 

Karen Smollins  

Custodian 

Ken Greenberg 



 

BE YOUR OWN GUEST 
 

WAITERS/WAITRESSES 
BARTENDERS/GRILL PEOPLE 

 
(631) 745-1180 or (631) 580-4432 

 
YOU BE THE GUEST, WE’LL DO THE REST!!! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
410 Motor Parkway,  

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

631-435-1101 

 

Computers                        Computers 
 
 
 
 
 

Software consultation, Small office network setup 
MS Access Programming, MS Office Training 

Virus and Spyware removal 
Jeff Richer Consultant 631-835-9615 

(MBA, IT Professional) 
NYsoftwareConsultant@gmail.com 

MITZVAH CATERERS 
AT THE NORTH SHORRE JEWISH CENTER 

YOUR PLACE OR OURS 
WEDDINGS, BAR/BAT MITZVAHS, BRISSIM, BABY  
NAMINGS,KIDDUSHIM, SHIVA MEALS, ELEGANT  

DINNER S, OFFICE, BBQS OR ANY EVENT 
ASK FOR ANDREW OR IRWIN (516) 351-0661  

“Mitzvah caterers will gladly donate a portion 

of your bill back to your organization” 

STRICT ORTHODOX RABBINICAL SUPERVISION 

http://www.ejthedj.com/
http://www.thebristal.com/
http://www.absolutedjs.com/
http://www.photovideoguys.com/
http://www.helenkeller.org/


 

LITTLE’S LANDSCAPING 

Russ: 631-256-6783 
 

Commercial and Residential 
Landscaping Design & Maintenance 

Snow Plowing 
Licensed and Insured 

(631) 750-6162 
Serving LI & NYC for Over 30 Years 

3600 Veterans Memorial Highway, Bohemia, NY 11716 

 

YOUR AD HERE 
Please contact the  

Temple Office for details 
(631) 563-1660 

YOUR AD HERE 
Please contact the  

Temple Office for details 
(631) 563-1660 

There are also a few individual plots  

available at New Montefiore.  

 

Please call (631) 563-1660 

for more information. 

 

 
New Montefiore Cemetery 

1180 Wellwood Avenue 

West Babylon, 11704 

 

Washington Memorial Park 

855 Canal Road 

Mount Sinai, NY 11766 

https://sterling-digital.com/


67 Oakdale-Bohemia Road, Oakdale, NY 11769 

(631) 563-1660 


